
 
 

Hello OPQG Members, 

You will notice some changes as you renew your membership and participate in OPQG events. 

As a very interactive organization, we like to share our fun, learning, education, community 

involvement, and growth by taking pictures and posting them in various venues.  We hope by 

being an active member of OPQG that you also enjoy these pursuits. 

In order to share what we do, pictures are a vital part of the process.  We appreciate that you 

also like to share this enthusiasm in posted pictures in the OPQG monthly newsletter, on the 

OPQG website, on the OPQG Facebook site, and in the local newspaper, etc. 

As a member of this Guild, you agree to have your social media image posted in a variety of 

venues in order to promote the activities of this Guild.    If you do not desire your image posted 

as stated, you can opt out. 

On your 2025-2026 OPQG Membership Renewal form, a Social Media/Image Release 

Agreement statement is inserted.  An area to opt out is also provided.  This will be inserted in 

all future annual membership renewal forms. 

All non-OPQG members attending OPQG events will be asked to complete a Social 

Media/Image Waiver Release Agreement form.  This form will be kept on file at the Guild by the 

OPQG Membership Coordinator. 

Attached is the full Social Media/Image Release Agreement form for your review.  OPQG 

members DO NOT FILL OUT THIS FORM.  As a member of OPQG, you automatically agree with 

our media efforts. The back of this form is a Guideline and Best Practices Resource for 

everyone’s use.  

If you have questions, contact the committee (see below) that compiled this document and 

worked with the OPQG Board to finalize its use and content.     
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